
Ms. Debi Doyle 

Counselor 

385-7328 

Welcome back for another fantastic year of  learning.  I am here 

to support your students in their learning. Sometimes that sup-

port does not always look like helping with academics some-

times it is helping with food, clothing, or other necessities of  life. 

If  your child is in need of  clothing  and they qualify for free or re-

duced lunch they may be eligible to go to School Bell one time 

during the school year. Also I am able to get a few gift cards for 

shoes through Payless Shoe store. Another resource available is 

Clothing for Kids. You can get a  signed form in the office that 

you can take there to access this service. 

We also have a food bank that is available to any family that goes 

to our school. 

To find out more about these services or any other questions 

please call me at 425-385-7328  

or email me at ddoyle@everettsd.org  

 

Happy Learning 2015-16 

Debi Doyle 


